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April 10, 2013 

Securities and Exchange Commission 
1 00 F Street, NE 
Washington, DC 20549 

Attention: Elizabeth M. Murphy, Secretary 

RE: Section 108 of the JOBS Act- Regulation S-K Review 

Ladies and Gentlemen: 

Mike Liles, Jr. 
Attorney at Law 

701 Fifth Avenue, Suite 3300 

Seattle, Washington 98104 
Direct: (206) 224 8068 
Main: (206) 223 1313 

Fax: (206) 682 7100 
mliles@karrtuttle.com 

I have recently had occasion to review in detail the comments of Daniel J. Winnike, 
Nancy H. Wojtas and Ann Yvonne Walker in their comment letter to you dated June 19, 2012 
concerning the above matter. Please be advised that in my judgment the comments therein are 
perceptive, timely and constructive, and I unreservedly indorse their conclusions and 
recommendations and urge early action on them. 

This comment is mine alone and does not reflect any input from other members of the 
Business Law Section of the American Bar Association or the Securities Laws Committee of the 
Washington State Bar Association, nor does it constitute the official position of this firm or any 
of its clients on the subject. 

I hope that the above comment will prove useful to the Staff and the Commission in its 
review of the Regulation S-K. 

Very truly yours, 
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